TOWN OF ANTRIM
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING
MARCH 10, 2003

PRESENT: Chairman Dave Penny, Selectman Mike Genest, Selectman Bill Prokop and
Sherry Miller.

6:45 p.m. Meeting called to order —

6:45 p.m. Bob Flanders —
Mr. Flanders met with the Selectmen to discuss the procedure for Town Meeting. They
also discussed whether or not Town Meeting should be moved to the Town Gym due to

the anticipated amount of people. It was ultimately decided to hold Town meeting at the
Town Hall.

7:00 p.m. Water & Sewer Commissioners —

The Selectmen met with the Water & Sewer Commissioners to discuss how the 2003
financials will be handled. It was decided that all accounting would be handled at the
Town Office. The hours that are charged monthly to Water & Sewer will be reviewed to
be sure that an accurate amount is being charged. It was noted that Eric Tenney would be
responsible for putting in the budget numbers for 2003 expense and revenue.

The Selectmen questioned why the rates for Antrim W&S appeared to be much higher
than other towns. It was discussed that the more users a town has the lower the rate can
be so when comparing to other towns this needs to be considered.

7:45 p.m. Non-Public Session under RSA 91-A:3 1l-a—
No decisions were made.

Review and approve minutes of March 3, 2003 -
The minutes of March 3, 2003 were unanimously approved as written.

Chairman Penny will be away for the next two weeks. Selectmen Genest and Prokop will
meet on Monday, March 17 but there will be no meeting on Monday, March 24, 2003,

A representative from HealthTrust will be coming to speak with all employees on Friday,
March 21 at 8:00 a.m. regarding their health insurance choices.




